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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)/Student,
You are invited to an Open Evening in St. Fintan’s High School on Tuesday, 12" September 2023

The school will be open from 7.00 p.m. —9.00 p.m. to welcome students and their parents. The
purpose of the evening is to allow you the opportunity to experience some of the academic, sporting
and cultural activities that take place in our school. We hope that this will help you make an
informed decision about your choice of second-level school.

St. Fintan’s offers a fine tradition of academic excellence, concentrating on the personal development
of each pupil, shaping his particular talents and enhancing his opportunities in life. At the Open
Evening you will have an opportunity to see first-hand the range of activities, both curricular and
extra-curricular, that are offered in our school. You can also meet with individual teachers and
students.

I'look forward to meeting with you on Tuesday, 12™ September and | am certain that you will find
your visit to our school both interesting and informative. If you are unable to attend the Open
Evening, but wish to obtain further information about the school, please telephone the Secretary, at
8324632.

Yours sincerely,

/afyi,%ﬂ\

Principal




